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Some	of	the	recent	highlights	occurring	in	the	Manitoba	Orthodontic	Society	(MOS)	are	
as	following:	

• The	spring	business	meeting	of	the	MOS	occurred	on	Thursday,	April	26,	2018.	
• Much	discussion	occurred	regarding	the	MOS	focus	groups	re:		General	Dentists	

Misrepresenting	Themselves	as	Specialist	Orthodontists.	Several	
recommendations	were	reviewed	and	further	initiatives	will	be	initiated	i.e.	local	
advertising	campaign,	etc.	

• The	fall	business	meeting	is	planned	for	October	2018.	
• The	Canadian	Association	of	Orthodontics	(CAO)	70th	Annual	session	will	be	held	

in	Vancouver,	B.C.	from	September	6-8,	2018.			
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